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Health Office

Let us welcome February with excitement!

During this month, there are many wonderful topics to help keep us focused on our health, safety and
wellness.  We can start on February 2nd by looking for what the groundhog will predict for our winter. Take
your child outside and see if they can find their own shadow. Will spring come early or will winter stay late?

February 13th-17th is random acts of kindness week. No gesture is too small to make a big difference. Help
your child think of some things that they would like, say or do for a classmate, teacher, friend, bus driver,
and special adult or family member.

National Children’s Dental Health is a focus during all of February. Think of fun ways to encourage your child
to practice good dental hygiene. If you have not already done so, this would be the perfect month to go and
get your dental check-up. Remind your children to brush after every meal when possible and be sure to stop
by the Health Office bulletin board to see our version of “plaque man”.

February is National American Heart Association Month. Take an opportunity to be active with your children.
With the weather not always being great to go outside, plan a dance party in your living room. Just a few
minutes to get your heart pumping while your feet are jumping! Wearing red on Fridays will show you
support good heart health as well.
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